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HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
JOHN J. HAINKEL,JR.

SPEAKER BATON ROUGE
POST Or0 IC COx4400t

BATON ROUGE, LOUISIANA 70804

September 26, 1983

Mr. John G. Davis, Director
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Davis:

Thank you for your letter of September 13. I am this day requesting
that you have the Nuclear Regulatory Commission communicate with
Representative Arthur Sour, Chairman, House Natural Resources Committee,
755 Bester, Shreveport, Louisiana 71107; Representative J. Chris Ullo,
Vice Chairman, House Natural Resources Committee, 4701 Westbank
Expressway, Marrero, Louisiana 70072; as well as myself as regards any
and all matters concerning relations between the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission and the State of Louisiana with regard to disposal of
hazardous wastes. I believe it would be appropriate to communicate
through these gentlemen as this committee has jurisdiction over all
matters concerning energy, wildlife and fisheries and our environment,
all of which would be significantly impacted by storage of such
materials.
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c: The Honorable David C. Treen
Governor, State of Louisiana

The Honorable Arthur W. Sour
Chairman, House Natural Resources Committee

The Honorable J. Chris Ullo
Vice Chairman, House Natural Resources Committee

Ms. Elizabeth Megginson WM Rews-F4e---.
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use Commercial Regulations Divisiosin ---------
Mr. B. Jim Porter, Assistant Secretary

Office of Environmental Affairs
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